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Charlotte Business Journal Features Fisher Phillips’ COVID-19
Resource Page

News

3.30.20 

Law firms across Charlotte have established COVID-19 task forces and are using their websites as

resource centers to provide information to help businesses navigate the coronavirus pandemic. The

Charlotte Business Journal examined how firms are responding to the outbreak and spoke with

Mason Alexander on why Fisher Phillips transformed its website into a COVID-19 resource page for

visitors.

Mason said: “Information on the website includes answers to broader questions about employment

issues that small-business owners in particular may not have the resources to resolve themselves.

We were fielding a lot of questions early … (last) week on emergency paid leave and the Family

Medical Leave Act. (The) latter part of the week was all about essential businesses and travel letters

for employees.”

To read the full article, visit the Charlotte Business Journal.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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